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Ref: HYa/LNi/EGo 
 
 
June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Camera Use Agreement 
 
As part of your child’s GCSE Photography/Art course they will be required to complete independent photography 
work outside of school hours. If pupils have not got access to a camera at home, we have some cameras which 
will be available on loan through the Art Department. 
 
Whilst the camera is in your child’s possession, they will be responsible for it. Therefore, we are writing to ask 
your permission for your child to have the use of the camera if needed. Obviously, they will be responsible for its 
safe keeping and proper use. We do hope they will enjoy this opportunity. 
 
Please read the agreement attached and indicate your permission on the reply slip and return it to school via 
email to office@thesnaithschool.org.uk or to the Art Department as soon as possible. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs Nichols 
Subject Leader of Art 
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